
Attention Denville
 
The Board of Education created an ad hoc committee to study the possible need 
for additional instructional space due to projected increases in student population.
 
The Committee will present their findings at the December 11, 2023 Board of 
Education meeting at 7:30 PM.

https://www.denville.org/board_of_education/boe_meeting_schedule

Stay Informed!

https://www.denville.org/board_of_education/boe_meeting_schedule

